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14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Trip - Alton Towers 6th May 2022 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our year 11 students to go to Alton Towers at the end 
of Term 4 on Friday 6th May. 
 
Alton Towers is one of the best theme parks in the UK and students will be able to spend a full day enjoying the 
rides and facilities there accompanied by their form tutors, we hope this will be a positive end to the term after 
the hard work that students have put in to preparing for their GCSE examinations. 
 
Transport will by coach, and I have outlined the details of the day below: 
 

• Students must arrive at Corby Technical School for 7.30am to register and board the coaches. 

• We will arrive at Alton Towers at opening time. 

• Students will ned a packed lunch or money to purchase food and drinks on the day. 

• We will leave Alton Towers at closing time (4.00pm) 

• Arrive back to Corby Technical School at 6.30pm approximately (dependent on traffic). 

The cost of the trip is £28 for travel and entry to Alton Towers.  Payments must be made via Wisepay by Friday 8th 
April.  Please be advised that students who do not attend will be expected to attend school.  If you have any 
questions about this event, please direct them in the first instance to your child’s form tutor. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 

 
 


